Dear Lee-Scott Academy Families,

Thank you for your attendance at the parent forums held on campus this week! We are grateful for the commitment of our families to be involved in the educational journey of their children and to partner with us as we plan to safely re-open campus this fall. The recorded presentation is linked below for those families who were not able to attend a forum this week.

Our original plan was to upload each presentation to view, however, the information presented in each is consistent across PK - 12. The questions, comments, and suggestions also followed a pattern across each forum with a few being specific to individual grades. To better streamline the information for our families, we have uploaded the presentation in its entirety and will create a general FAQ sheet and then sheets that are individualized for the specific grade bands from the forums to share out with our families. Our administrative team will review all of the forum questions, comments, and suggestions beginning next week so that we can continue to make plans for a safe return to campus on August 11. Families will receive FAQ sheets next week from the forums with this follow-up. After your review of the information provided in this email, please send any questions, comments, or suggestions to info@lee-scott.org to be included in the team review next week.

## Below you will find links to the following:

- Link to Recorded Presentation 07.17.2020
- Presentation Guide for Parents Adopted 07.17.2020
- School Reopening Plan Adopted 06.25.2020
- Guide to Prayer for the New School Year
- Summer Gap Activities for Students
- Back to School Important Dates and Reminders

The Presentation Guide for Parents is a Google Drive link so that as changes and updates are made, you will be able to see them in real-time versus having to re-send a document link to our families following each update. We will notify you of any changes via email and on social media so you can access the link to view.

Proverbs 4:11 says, "I instruct you in the way of wisdom and lead you along straight paths." While the path we have taken since March has not been straight, we know that our God is in control and He continues to provide for LSA, our students and families, faculty and staff, and our community. We are committed to reopening as safely as possible and ask that you continue to pray for our administrators, faculty, staff, families, and most importantly our students, as we continue to provide the best educational experience possible to them during these challenging times.

$\sim$				
SI	nc	ρr	ല	v
<b>O</b> .	110	01	O.	у,

Dr. Stan Cox

Head of School